(1:% ‘EELEEHATING
B5 VEARS I l ‘ I ‘ I

Rollins named project executive at William A. Berry & Sons,
Inc.
July 16, 2008 - Construction Design & Engineering

William A. Berry & Son, Inc., a New England construction management company, has named Paul
Rollins, P.E., project executive. A graduate of West Point, Rollins has worked in the construction
industry for more than 20 years. He is a LEED accredited professional and has considerable
experience working with green building design guidelines.

According to chief executive officer Peter Campot, "His skills and experience, including his work at
the U.S. Army Corps of Engineers, Raytheon, and the Federal Aviation Administration, speak to his
incredible attributes as a professional and a leader -- both qualities we seek and admire at Berry."
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